March 30, 2022

Mayor Paul Grenier and
Members of Berlin City Councii

I have served on the Berlin Police Commission from 04/2015. I have been honored to
work closely with Chief Dan Buteau, Commission members and the Berlin Police
Department as a whole, and feel that my experience on the Berlin Police Commission has
been a valuable one.

As my term expires in July, 1 respectfully request the Mayor and Council to consider
reinstating me for a full term to the position of Commissioner on the Berlin Police
Commission. I would consider it an honor to serve again. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely, —

Marc D. Tremblay




